
 
Prayer Needs & Notes – April 14, 2024 

 
Immediate:  
Family and friends of Hilda Parker who died April 9, 

2024. 
Laura Laude – health 
Kathy Spalding – health 
Daryl Beltz – health and recovery 
Chuck Oleniczak – health, in Hospice care 
 
Our Missionaries: 
Daryl & Leshia Beltz 
Jim & Yuri Cerminaro  
Dean & Debbie Lundberg 
 
On-Going: 
Penny Yost – stroke recovery (cousin of Sheila & 

Donna Shull) 
Sue & Jeff Taylor – health 
Mac Danforth – health, at Oceana Medical 
Georgia Provencal – Kathy Spalding’s mom 
Richard – health 
Larry & Gail Moss – health issues 
Emily Cummings – cancer (Katie Peterson’s niece) 
Tammie & Pat Tewart 
Sandy Steckel – health concerns 
Ny Dettmer – advanced Parkinson’s Disease 
Leah Mitchell – severe Parkinson’s 
Dar Carpenter – health 
Mike & Connie Jenson – cancer  
David Spalding – prayer as he attends seminary 
Sherrie Sanders – health 
 
Nursing Home Residents: 
MediLodge: Harold Figgins – health issues 
Oakview: Lynn Olmstead, Dennis Grams 
 
Nursing Home Addresses:  
Oakview, 1001 Diana St, Ludington 
MediLodge, 1000 E Tinkham Ave, Ludington 

 

 
 

 
Community Table April 23rd  

Our next regularly scheduled Community Table is 
Tuesday, April 23rd.  Let Pastor Brett or Lisa know if 
you can bring a dessert. 
 

Bible Study 
We will continue our study of the Book of James on 
Tuesday mornings. Join us at 9:30 a.m. in 
Fellowship Hall for an enjoyable time of study and 
sharing. 

 
April 9th Financial Update:  

YTD Income  $   38,644.50 
YTD Expenses  $   41,728.00 
Difference   $    (3,083.50) 
 
Noisy Coin total for Adopt-A-Family 2024: 
  $305.00 
 

 
Tony & Connie Johnson have retired from their 
mission service with Cru (formerly known as 
Campus Crusade for Christ), and are moving on to 
other ways of serving the Lord through their local 
church and non-profits. Community Church has 
provided mission support, monetary and prayer, to 
the Johnsons since 1989! Pray for Tony and Connie 
as they transition and find their new calling. 
 
The Board of Deacons have directed that the 
money allocated for Johnsons be split evenly with 
our current three missionary couples. They have 
been notified of the increased support ($100 extra 
per month), and have expressed gratitude and 
praise to the Lord for the much-needed funding 
increase. 
 


